
WHY IT MATTERS: 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON
THE SFS LAW

Save The Date

Register HERE

Tuesday
21/06/22

10.15-11.30 CET

Webinar

Organised in the framework of the EU Food Policy Coalition

In its Farm to Fork Strategy the European Commission announced it
will put a proposal for a new Legislative Framework for Sustainable
Food Systems (SFS Law) by the end of 2023. Is your work or activism
related to food systems, such as food production or diets? Then this
new law should be on your radar, as it has a true potential to boost the
transition towards more sustainable food systems. To make it a
reality,we need to send the European Commission a clear message!
Join us in this Webinar to learn more about the SFS Law and how to
engage in the upcoming Public Consultation.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/why-it-matters-public-consultation-on-the-sfs-law-tickets-356232409727
https://ec.europa.eu/food/horizontal-topics/farm-fork-strategy_en

